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Notice

The information you are looking for has been moved
City Employees - Contracts with the City

This Administrative Directive has been rescinded. The essential information
contained within this directive is still relevant and in effect. The information
has been incorporated into the Conflict of Interest of Employees Participating in
City Procurements section of Procurement Standard approved on June 30,
2022.

Click here to be directed to the Procurement Standard located on onecity
under the Procurement and Contracting tab
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Effective June 30, 2022


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YMV5NaM_kRwFFRUmcRnA_872tc8N9_Vhj5nc3hTaY_4/edit#bookmark=id.xo5tuz5dk34b
https://portal-onecity.edmonton.ca/procurement-contracting

